
Dear Parent/Carers 

 

I am writing to invite you to attend the Year 10 GCSE Drama Students Showcase.  Students will be 

showcasing their work for an audience of family and friends on Monday 18th June 2018.  They have 

been rehearsing scenes from “Blood Brothers”, which is their set text for the written exam and 

parents and other family members are welcome to come along to enjoy the results of all their hard 

work! 

 

The performance will take place in the main school hall, starting at 18:00 and ending at 

approximately 19:00. 

 

I hope you are able to attend and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Karen Dean-Arshadi 

Subject Leader for Drama 

 


